
1/20  - Parents Night Out at Killarney’s 6-9pm
1/30 - Reflections Ceremony 6:30-7:30pm
CANCELED: Ice Skating Night at Mercer County Ice
Skating Rink
2/14 - Nothing Bundt Cakes Fundraiser - orders will
be available to pick up 3-5pm 
3/22 - School Dance

Upcoming Events

The E Board met last week to review the budget and are pleased to share that we are where we need to be and are able to serve
the students’ and schools’ needs. The PTA wrote a check for $3,000, which will be used to offset the cost of bussing for field
trips. Just in time for Valentine’s Day, we will have a fundraiser through Nothing Bundt Cakes for $6 Bundtlets. Unfortunately,
skate night has been canceled and we are looking at the possibility of Iceland.
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committee updates:
Pretzel Sale: Snowflake pretzels will be delivered on Friday 1/12
KK Sweets Holiday Sale: Total profit raised in the amount of $220
Holiday Shop: Very successful, bringing in a total of $5,909 with a starting budget of $3,000. With only $2,731.18 of the
budget spent, overall profit is $3,176.82! None of this would be possible without the help of the volunteers
Reflections: Entries deemed as “Awards of Excellence” at the school level moved onto the Mercer County judging level this week.
All student participants will be celebrated at the Reflections Celebration, to be held on Tuesday, January 30th from 6:30-7:30
pm. Awards and certificates will be will be presented at the celebration
Nominating Committee: Forms will be sent out this week with a due date of Friday, 2/2 for any nominations. We are filling the
positions of President, 1st Vice President and Corresponding Secretary for the term of July 1, 2024 through June 30, 2026
5th Grade Committee: The Committee Chair heads met on January 2nd to review the budget so planning can begin within sub-
committees. Event dates should be available at the next meeting 
Tricky Tray: The Committee met this week and things are in full swing with donation collection. Event has been teased on
Facebook and official flyers will be sent home next week for advanced ticket sales
Room Reps: Winter class parties went smoothly. All students received an Alexander knit hat as a holiday gift from the PTA. Hope
they keep the students warm

Reflections Ceremony - Volunteers are needed to help setup
and breakdown the night of the event. Sign Up Here
School Dance - Volunteers needed! Meeting to occur in the
next few weeks. If you signed up previously, please
complete this form
Nominations - Parents are encouraged to submit
nominations online through 2/2

opportunities to get involved

JANUARY 2023

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0D49ADAD22A0F4CE9-47149636-alexander
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfTOgGsrHMQEVylUbnM9En6jnbHvDAIZwXFULf6Ma9IgfWI2g/viewform?ts=659d7be0
https://forms.gle/pTEHH4EnREux8ATn8
https://forms.gle/pTEHH4EnREux8ATn8

